
 

Notice For Public File 

 

The Licensee of KLEG CD filed with the FCC a notice to remain silent from May 24, 2020, when Covid 19 

swept our country. 

The pandemic has impacted all aspects of our lives, including our clients, staff, and businesses.  

As the station was silent, no programming reports were files during this reporting period. 

When we resume broadcasting services, we will be filing reports to comply with FCC rules. 

Be Safe. 

Social Distance. 

And wear a mask in public spaces. 

 

-------------- 

Management and Staff of KLEG CD TV 

December 2020 


